
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

HART DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

PUBLIC INSPECTION AND AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2024/25 
 
Under the requirement of the LOCAL AUDIT AND ACCOUNTABILITY ACT 2014, 
SECTIONS 3, 26 & 27 and in line with the ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT REGULATIONS 
2015, SECTIONS 14(1) AND 15(1) 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that from 1 June to 11 July 2025 any person interested may, during 
normal office hours Monday to Friday, inspect and make copies of the accounts of Hart 
District Council for the year ended 31 March 2025, and of all books, deeds, contracts, bills, 
vouchers and receipts relating thereto. The accounts and other documents will be available 
for inspection at the Civic Offices, Harlington Way, Fleet, Hampshire GU51 4AE where they 
are normally kept, or otherwise by arrangement.  
 
Application should be made initially to Graeme Clark, S151 Officer, at the Civic Offices, 
Harlington Way, Fleet, Hampshire, GU51 4AE. Email Graeme.clark@hart.gov.uk 
 
Questions may be received and dealt with at the offices of Hart District Council by 
arrangement with Andrew Brittain, Partner, Ernst and Young LLP, R+ Building, 2 Blagrave 
Street, Reading, Berkshire RG1 1AZ  (tel. no. 0118 928 1100) to whom requests for this 
purpose should be addressed.  
 
No objection may be made unless the Auditor has previously received written notice of the 
proposed objection and its grounds. A copy of this notice should be sent to the Head of 
Corporate Services at the Civic Offices address stated above. 
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